
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
1st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Summer Holiday Club 
 
As you will be aware, we have been running our own wrap around care for a number of months.  
This is proving to be highly popular with our families.  Therefore, we are proposing to run a Summer 
Holiday Club during the first 4 weeks of the summer holiday.  Our own staff would run this club, 
which would operate between 8.30am and 5.30pm Monday to Friday. The club would open to 
children from Nursery to Year 6 who attend our school.  We are trying to keep costs to a minimum 
for parents, and expect the charge to be £35 per day, or £150 for a full week. 
 
The holiday club would provide a wide range of activities for the children, including outdoor 
activities, crafts, sports and games, visits to the park etc.  Children would not be able to use their 
own devices as we want to limit access to screen time.   
 
At this stage, we are looking for expressions of interest in the club in order to see whether the 
demand would make this viable.   If you are interested, please email Mrs Clay by Friday 8th March  
on emma.clay@mcschools.org.uk with the subject title ‘holiday club’, letting her know when and 
how often you would be interested in using the club.  If this proves to be viable, we will then set up a 
booking system for parents to formally book on. 
 
If you have any queries, please do hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mrs A Young 
Head Teacher 
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